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VISION STATEMENT 

Through a foundation of 
faith in Jesus Christ, Hope 
Lutheran School will be a 
place that nurtures strong 

relationships within a 
community and 

demonstrates a love for 
learning with high academic 

expectations. 

 

Upcoming Events 

 Nov. 1 ~ Wendy’s 
Dine-Out Night 

 Nov. 9 ~ Booster 
Club meeting, 3:30 

 Nov. 11 ~ Barnes & 
Noble book fair, sing 
at 1:00 

 Nov. 11 ~ Holiday 
Fair 

 Nov. 14 ~ Festival of 
Trees, 1:00 

 Nov. 19 ~ Pastor 
Pay’s installation, 
4:00 

 

 
 
 

 

WENDY’S DINE-OUT NIGHT ~ We invite everyone to join us for 
dinner and celebrate “Hope Lutheran School Night” on 
Wednesday, November 1st, at the Wendy’s Northgate Mile 
location (near Fred Meyer). Wendy’s will contribute up to 20% 
of all sales, in-store and drive-thru from 5 p.m. to 8 p.m. that 
evening to Hope! So plan for a kitchen-free night and take the 
family out for dinner (and maybe buy a salad for lunch the next 
day, too)!!  

BARNES & NOBLE BOOK FAIR ~ Hope Lutheran School will host a Barnes & 
Noble Book Fair on Saturday, November 11th. All sales (when 
Hope Lutheran School is mentioned) count toward receiving a 
percentage of sales for our school. This even includes 
ebooks, online orders, and purchases made in the Barnes & 

Noble Café. We will earn 15% on the total sales up to $1,999.00 and 20% for 
sales over $2000.00. Funds raised support our library.  

If you are unable to visit the store that day, purchases made from November 11th 
to the 15th  will also be credited to our school – but you must remember to 
mention Hope Lutheran School at the time of purchase. 

In addition to shopping in any Barnes & Noble store, book fair supportrs can shop 
online at BN.COM/bookfairs from November 11th to the 15th by entering book fair 
ID 12177390 at check out. Online shopping is a great way for family, friends, and 
supporters to participate in the book fair, especially if they live out of town. When 
ordering online, remember to enter our event nmber. 

  Students will sing at 1:00 p.m. and should wear their team shirts to Barnes & 
Noble that day.  

  We need students and parents to hand out reminders to customers so we can 
receive a protion of their purchase. A sign-up sheet for volunteers will be located 
on the bulletin board in the hallway by the red doors. 

DOUBLE DIPPING with SCRIP GIFT CARDS 

 WENDY’S  $10.00 cards are available for purchase. This is a great way to 
“double dip” on Wendy’s Night. Our school earns 4% of the price of the Scrip 
card and also apercentage of the purchase at Wendy’s! 

 BARNES & NOBLE  $10 and $25 cards are available. This is a great way to 
“double dip” at the book fair. Our school earns 8% of the price of the Scrip 
card and also a percentage of the purchase at Barnes & Noble! 

(Cards are available in the office. An order form is included in this week’s Family 
Folder.) 

PASTOR PAY COMING TO HOPE LUTHERAN CHURCH ~ We are looking 
forward to the arrival of our new pastor and his family who will arrive in mid-
November. Pastor Pay’s installation service will be Sunday, November 19th, at 
4:00. Our students will be singing at the installation. You are encouraged to 
attend and to stay for the meal that will be served afterward. Watch for additional 
information in upcoming Family Bulletins. 
We give special thanks to Pastor Powers who has served as Hope’s interim 
pastor. 

http://www.allabouthope.org/


HOLIDAY FAIR ~ Plan on attending Hope Lutheran Church’s Holiday Fair on Saturday, 
November 11th, held from 9:00 to 4:00 in Hope’s gym. There will be over 25 booths and exhibits 
of crafts and artwork from Southeast Idaho. Admission is free. Soup, sloppy joes, cinnamon 
rolls, and pie-a-la-mode will be available for purchase, as well as other goodies you can 
purchase to take home. Come, shop, and enjoy lunch! 

BOOSTER CLUB MEETING ~ Our next meeting is Thursday, November 9th. Mark your calendars and plan to 
attend. Free extended care is available for school-age children while parents are attending the meeting. 

WEDNESDAY MORNING CHAPEL ~ Please join us for Wednesday Morning Praise at 7:50 followed by 
chapel at 8:10. In an effort to help our children understand that a personal offering is our response to God’s 
blessings in our life, we use their weekly chapel offerings to help mission and other charitable organizations 
meet their goals. An offering collection jar will be located by the chapel doors during Chapel on Wednesday 
and next to the lockers in the main hallway on all other days.  
Offerings this trimester are going to the Watoto Children’s Choir. What a blessing it was to have this choir visit 
our school! We will continue to collect offerings for the choir through the end of this trimester. 

Time for another challenge! Our offerings so far, total $69.47. By the end of the trimester on 
November 17th, how much do you think we will donate to the choir? Include the matching funds 
from the Booster Club in your answer. Bring your guess to Miss Brown. (Only one entry per 
person, please, and remember to put your name on your guess.) The student who is closest the 
amount will be featured in a December Family Bulletin and receive a treat.  

 

EASY WAYS TO RAISE MONEY FOR OUR SCHOOL ~  

Hope benefits by your participation in the following programs: 

 Box Top$ for Education - It's easy to participate. Most General Mills products have the “Box 
Top$” on them. This is a great way to earn money for Hope with your regular grocery shopping. 
Students should give Box Top$ to their teacher.  

 Smith’s Food and Drug− You can support our school through this program by linking your rewards card 

to Hope. Link your Smith’s Rewards Card at smithscomminityrewards.com. If you do not have a Smith’s 
card, they are available at Smith’s customer service desk. 

 Fred Meyer –You can help Hope Lutheran School earn donations just by shopping with your Fred Meyer 
Rewards Card. Sign up for the Community Rewards program by linking your Fred Meyer Rewards Card to 
Hope Lutheran School at www.fredmeyer.com/communityrewards. You can search for us by name, or by 
our non-profit number 81850 

 Scrip ~ Scrip is just a funny word that equates to gift cards from national and local retailers. They are the 
same gift cards that you can buy at stores. If you buy a card for $25 for Wal-mart, it costs you $25. There 
are no hidden or extra fees to sign up. Then Scrip donates a percentage of your purchase to our school. 
It’s that simple! Just use Scrip cards to do your regular shopping (groceries, gas, clothing, etc.). All it takes 
is a little planning ahead.  

How do you participate? A scrip order sheet may be found on the table outside the office. The order form 

lists many of the merchants who participate in Scrip. You might be surprised by the number of businesses 
that you frequent that are on the list. Simply fill out the form, attach payment, and return to the form to the 
office. Or you may order online by going to www.shopwithscrip.com . (The list of participating retailers is 
much longer on Scrip’s website.) Our enrollment number is: BF329B4D18433.  

Scrip orders will be placed on the first and third Monday of each month. Orders need to be received in the 
office (or ordered online) by 11:00 Monday mornings. Scrip cards are usually received in a week.  

New this year: we have a number of cards on hand from a variety of merchants. Just ask in the office if we 
have cards from the merchant you need and you can purchase them on the spot! 
If you have questions about Scrip, please contact the office. 

 
 

 

Worship Opportunities: You are invited to attend Hope Lutheran Church 

Bible Class/Sunday School at 8:45          Worship at 10:00 

http://www.fredmeyer.com/communityrewards
http://www.shopwithscrip.com/
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